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Andrew Johnson 
Aviation and Discipleship 

Ghana, West Africa 

God is full of Grace! 
Monthly Feature: Playing Catch-Up!!  

ikes!! 

It has 

been 

roughly four 

months since 

the last time 

I’ve been able 

to sit down 

and write an update. In many ways, the last 

four months have been a mixture of 

encouraging improvement and the 

discouragement of some things still being 

harder than I perceive they should be. The 

result has often been to think that the worst 

may happen; whatever the ethereal “worst” 

may be. It seems that most of 2020 and even a 

lot of 2021 has been filled with bad news or 

worst-case scenario projections. Each one of 

our experiences have been so utterly different 

over the last several months, yet somehow so 

much more similar than a “normal” period of 

time thanks to corona protocols that seem to 

differ little from place to place. While I may 

get caught up in the circumstances that 

surrounds me, I take comfort from places like 

Isaiah 46: “I am God, and there is none like 

me, declaring the end from the beginning and 

from ancient times things not yet done, saying, 

‘My counsel shall stand and I will 

accomplish all my purpose.’” God shapes the 

future around His plans, not His plans around 

the future. This biblically grounded concept is 

essential for us as followers of Christ. No 

matter my daily experience, God has declared 

and His purpose will always prevail.   

January and February have been full months! 

Thank the Lord with me for sustaining me 

through them. January and February are the 

busiest months 

I have had 

since the 

wreck and for 

that I’m 

thankful. After 

roughly 6 

months of 

little activity, I 

welcomed the increase with open arms. The 

New Year started strong with me misplacing 

my wallet (thanks concussed brain!); it wasn’t 

until early February – just before I left for 

Kansas – that I was able to replace all of the 

missing cards. I had been without ID, licenses, 

and bank cards for the whole length of 

January. Despite this, I was also able to visit 

two supporting churches in Nebraska. I also 

had my final post-wreck eye exam (my left 

eye is good to go!) as well as a flight physical. 

Praise the Lord that I met the necessary 

requirements for a Class 2 medical. Pray 

with me as the FAA analyzes all of the 

medical records concerning the wreck to 

determine when/if they will award me the 

medical.  

February arrived and I traveled to Kansas to 

spend a significant amount of time visiting 

supporters as well as a couple new prospective 

supporting churches My stay in Kansas has 

extended to mid-March. Pray with me that 

the Lord will raise up financial supporters 

so I can return to Ghana quickly. Praise Him 

for the hospitality of the Lancaster family 

(missionaries with BGFM in Brasil) as they 

have hosted most of my stay in Kansas at their 

residence.   

I hope to return to the Black Hills of South 

Dakota for Easter, thank you for praying!
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